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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 1464 establishes that rural water districts, nonprofit 

water corporations, and municipal public water systems in municipalities with a population of 

25,000 people or less are exempt from having to pay for any expenses related to removing or 

relocating water facilities in public rights-of-way due to state highway or turnpike construction 

projects. Currently, the municipal population threshold is 10,000 people. 

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1464 exempts any rural water district, nonprofit water corporation, or municipal public water 

system in municipalities with a population of less than 25,000 from paying for any expenses 

related to removing or relocating water facilities due to state highway or turnpike construction 

projects. The current population threshold for this exemption is 10,000 people. This measure 

would have no direct fiscal or revenue impact to the Oklahoma Water Resources Board 

(OWRB). The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) does anticipate a negative fiscal 

impact for their agency from this measure, but it is pending confirmation of final impact 

calculations. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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